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Comments: I have enjoyed the Eastern Sierras with my family for many years. Through my employment, in the

past, I was exposed to a situation where approximately 3,000 cattle were transported for winter grazing to a

winter BLM land lease area.

I could not imagine how this lease best served the God-Given intent for use of this land.  The damage that

domestic animals have on PUBLIC LAND and the environment is a travesty. 

For the above reason, I would suggest that the concerned headwaters be restricted as the use of the area within

a radius from any use of the land and water for domestic grazing purposes. 


